
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
         
    
     

Notice of Public Meeting Cancelation 

 
The regular April meeting of the Women’s Commission 
has been canceled for health and safety reasons. There 
will be no Commission meeting this month. 
 
The Women and Homelessness Speakers Series event 
that had been scheduled to follow the Commission 
meeting has also been canceled.  

 

The next scheduled regular meeting is scheduled for: 

 

Date: Thursday, May 21, 2020 
Time: 6:00 to 7:00 PM 

Location: Board of Supervisors Chambers, 5th 
Floor, Santa Cruz County Building 
701 Ocean Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

 
 
 

For more information please contact the Commissions Office at 
commissions@santacruzcounty.us or (831) 454-2772. 
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